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24th June 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
 
As we approach the start of the summer holidays, I would like to say how proud I am of the pupil’s efforts this 
academic year. Our Year 11 and Sixth Form pupils have worked tirelessly throughout the year, and remained 
focused and determined right up to their summer examinations. All other year groups have shown exceptional 
effort and energy too, and I have been really impressed by their attitude towards the various assessments 
they have completed in each subject.  
 
I would like to take the opportunity to remind parents of a few important dates. The last day children are to 
attend this academic year is Friday 19th July. Although the term ends on Monday 22nd July, this is an INSET day 
for staff training. 
 
Exam Results days for Summer 2024 are as follows:  
• Thursday 15th August 2024 – Summer A Level Results Day in Endeavour Hall from 09.00 – 11.00 
• Thursday 22nd August 2024 – Summer GCSE Results Day in Endeavour Hall from 10.00 – 12.00 

 
Children will return to school on Wednesday 4th September due to staff training on Monday 2nd and Tuesday 
3rd September. Reminders will be sent out towards the end of the summer holidays.  
 
This year, the support and backing from parents, carers and the wider community has been stronger than 
ever, and it is impossible not to see and feel the positive effects that this is having on the children, in more 
ways than one. Thank you – I hope you and your families have a lovely summer break. 
 
  
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr. C. Cooling 
Principal 

 


